" CORONAVIRUS UPDATE IN COLOMBIA

Dear Valued Partners

This is to inform that the government of Colombia extended the
quarantine until May 31st.

We are working remotely (home offices), and our staff remain in
contact with clients and agents. Although, customs are operating
(special working hours) it is not possible to deliver or pack as there
are transit restrictions, and our crew must obey to the quarantine
order! The airports, for now, will be closed until May 30th.

For any additional information, please contact us:

Traffic (Import/Export):@+573163949414:
Quotes/Sales: @+573162496674;
Juerg Degenmann (CEO): @ +573185163382.

Thank you for your partnership. Wishing you and your team and all
their families all the best during this difficult time, which affects
the whole world!!

Take care and stay safe! Will update in case there is any change!

Relocation Services Global Colombia Team




